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03 March 2017 
 

Dear Parents  

Family Photo Session – Saturday 25th March 2017  

The Cornerstone PTA will be holding a Family Photo Session at the school on Saturday 
25th March 2017 9.00 a.m. – 12.00 p.m.  

We will be using professional photographers Clockhouse Photography, a local company 
recently relocated to their new studio based in Leafy Lane. They will produce creative, 
quality photographs in an informal studio set up.  Examples of their work are available on 
their website www.clockhousephotography.co.uk 

The session will be open to the whole of your family, up to a maximum of 8 people.  Dogs 
and other pets can also be included, however, you will need to come at the end of the 
morning.    

There will be no obligation to buy the photographs. Prices start at £10 for a 6”x8” print 
and we will receive commission if our total sales are at least £200.  

If you would like to have photographs taken of your family, please book a 10 minute 
timeslot at the school office, or by email adminoffice@cornerstoneprimary.hants.sch.uk 
by Friday 17th March.    

Don’t forget you will also be helping to raise funds for the school which we will put 
towards purchasing play equipment for the children.  

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at 
this event.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Cornerstone PTA  
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